## Dear Enfield Council,

I was born and raised, and go to school, in Barnet and throughout my life I've seen it change a lot over the years, but sadly in a bad way. Lots of interesting old houses are being knocked down and being replaced with flats, and lots of lush green grass has been crushed by new buildings (mainly flats) We must protect the green belt. I know people need houses and somewhere to live, but this is WRONG. Where will the animals live? How will we get our air? How would you like it if someone came and knocked your house down? Not only do we need green land to enjoy it, but for the animals, our health, and the environment.

Rivers may overflow, so where will they go? They need land to flood on. The Green Belt is supposed to protect land, not destroy!

Services can't cope with over-flowing people. There aren't enough schools, shops, public transport, etc.

There are also too many people, which most likely means more cars, which then leads to MORE pollution.

In summary, doing this is just such a bad thing for everyone and if we keep building on green land, there won't be any to enjoy for anyone.

Please can you remove this plan and retain it as green belt for the good of people, animals and nature alike. Thank you for reading this.